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The Speech-Language Pathology program is requesting changes to the catalog to correct pre-requisites to reflect current course offerings. There are old courses listed as the pre-requisites for the courses in this proposal are no longer offered. We are requesting that those be removed. Also, we request adding pre-requisites that are already unofficially enforced. The undergraduate sequence requires students complete pre-requisites before moving on, but only pre-requisites that are in Banner can be enforced through the registration system.  In order to efficiently monitor student progress, we need the pre-requisites to reflect curriculum requirements. No course numbers are being changed. No courses are being added or deleted.
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